
 

 

 

 

Youth Council Glow in the Dark Disco 

Do you know a young person between the age of 12 and 18? If so, be sure to tell them about the 

upcoming Glow in the Dark Youth Disco. The Disco has been organised by South Gippsland’s Youth 

Council and promises to be a fun-filled evening for all our young people to enjoy. 

 

The Glow in the Dark youth Disco will be happening at the Mirboo North Shire Hall Friday 7 February 

from 6.00pm to 9.00pm. There will be a variety of free food trucks, music, dancing and other activities all 

for just a gold coin donation.  

 

The Youth Council team has also arranged for a bus service to pick up and drop off attendees from 

Wonthaggi and Toora stopping at all towns in between. The bus fare is $5 return. For bus times, to 

register and for more information, please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/youth 

 

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, John Schelling: 

“I am very impressed with the amount of work that has gone into the upcoming Youth Disco. South 

Gippsland’s Youth Council have done a fantastic job organising what will be a fun and enjoyable 

experience for our local youth. 

“I suggest our young people put on their dancing shoes and head over to the Mirboo North Shire Hall for 

an unforgettable party!” 
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